
80th Anniversary Battle of the Bulge  
Memorial Shoot 

Dec. 15, 2024   10 a.m. to Noon    DSC Rifle Range 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come out and commemorate the 80th Anniversary of the  

Start of the Battle of the Bulge. 
 

Dec. 16, 1944, after a 90-minute artillery barrage, the German 6th Panzer Army broke 
Allied lines in the Ardennes, starting a battle that would last until Jan. 28, 1945.  One of the 
most famous quotes of WWII came out of this battle.  During the siege of Bastogne, the 
Germans demanded surrender, Brig. Gen. Anthony McAuliffe responded “Nuts” in 
frustration.  The reply had to be explained to the Germans as “Go to Hell”. 

 

This is a rimfire fun shoot, 20 shots total at 50 yards.  Ten shots at each of two 
“German tanks”.  Points are awarded for different hits on the tanks.  Standing shooting only, 
if shooting for a prize.  Bench shooting allowed but does not qualify for prize money.  Scope 
recommended. 

 

Fees:  Adults $10, Juniors $5.  Fee includes two tank targets, additional targets are $2 per            
           pair.  The prize pool is $1 from each entry fee and the $2 additional target fee.  
 

Sponsored by the DSC Rifle Committee                   
DSC 49800 Dequindre, Utica, MI  48317 

 
More info: Corey Salo 

586-944-3600 
corey@cdsdes.com 

 
    DSC Website 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Anthony_McAuliffe
mailto:corey@cdsdes.com

